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[CE SBAC] Support option “E”
1 message

Sam Milton <samuel.milton@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 9:45 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Greetings, SBAC members.

I writing to share my thoughts on your important vote this week. 

As a taxpayer, advocate for fiscal conservatism, and a parent of two kids in Cape’s school system, I strongly support
option “E”. 

Option “E” is the most reasonable choice when long-term costs are taken into an account. The renovation options will
leave us with aging infrastructure whose annual operating costs will exceed that of a brand new building.

For those reasons and the others expressed in your analysis, I recommend that SBAC vote to advance option E to the
voters later this year. 

Thank you for your time on this important matter!

Regards,
Sam Milton 
52 Kettle Cove Rd. Cape Elizabeth 04107 
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